
Oregon Teachers and Families in Support of SB 612 
 

 

 

On June 7, 2015 Decoding Dyslexia Oregon posted on Facebook: 

 

“Share why SB 612 is important to you.” 

 

Currently, the response to this post includes 21 families and teachers 

from across the State. There stories can be found at the link below: 

 
https://www.facebook.com/DecodingDyslexiaOR/photos/a.482100818493623.108508.473954

925974879/863540223683012/?type=1&theater 
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